
 

May 6th, 2014 

 

To whom it may concern; 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation for BW Unlimited and 
their entire staff. Given the competitive nature of the Charity Fundraising world, there 
are many companies to choose from when it comes to coordinating a professional 
fundraising event. From my original inquiry, all the way to the execution, George and the 
BW Unlimited team actively listened to my needs and provided professional 
recommendations that helped our event succeed above and beyond. Additionally, 
George and his staff took the time to recognize the unique needs, and often times 
challenging limitations, that nonprofit organizations have when it comes to purchasing 
auction items.  
 
I never knew the ‘No Risk’ business model existed and that we could essentially choose 
as many items as we wanted, have them shipped for free, and not pay a single dime 
upfront. The full concierge service that was provided by BW proved their transparency 
and passion in helping people for the good of charity. I would recommend BW Unlimited 
to any organization, especially veteran service organizations that are looking for a best 
in class service.  
 
I will use BW Unlimited for any and all future fundraising events!  
 
Thank you, BW Unlimited!!! 
 
 
                                                 Sincerely, 
 

Michelle SaundersMichelle SaundersMichelle SaundersMichelle Saunders    
                                              Michelle Saunders  
                                                      Chief Operations Officer 
                                                                 Veteran Homestead Inc. 
                                                                 The Veteran Homestead Inc. 
                                                                 www.Veteranhomestead.org 
 


